CPOA-SC Update on the County of Santa Cruz proposed LCP for Coastal Beaches & Bluffs.
CPOA requested an update from the California Coastal Commission's on their review of the proposed amendments to Santa Cruz County’s Local Coastal Program relating to coastal bluffs and beaches (land use plan section 6.4) and geologic hazards (implementation plan chapter 16.10). No date has been set for CCC hearing on the proposed amendments.
CCC’s Response: Kevin Kahn has taken over as our lead planner for the CCC on the Beaches and Bluffs LCP Amendment. He recently sent a filing letter to the County requesting some additional targeted information related to it, and we have to meet with the County to go over how the Commission staff is going to go about processing this part, as well as all of the other parts of the larger "Safety Element" package, which is fairly substantial. 

We obviously have a strong interest in getting this to hearing as soon as reasonably possible, and will continue to prioritize that LCPA among our many other competing demands, and we will let all interested parties know once we have a better idea of when this might go to hearing before the Commission. 

Thank you for your interest, 

Ryan Moroney
California Coastal Commission
Central Coast District Supervisor

